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Nathanael Greene  
Major General of the Continental Army 

Born 5/27/1742--Died 6/19/1786 

 
GCHS Events 
 

Annual GCHS Dinner will be held at the Rosebrook Inn, 1026 Rosebrook Rd. Stanardsville, 
VA on March 21, 2010 at 4 PM. $27 per person; menu not available at press time. 
 
Annual GCHS Meeting at the Court House Stanardsville, VA on April 25, 2010 at 4 PM. 
 
 
Newsletter record keeping 
 
From this issue forward each printing of the Newsletter will be designated with the year of printing 
(at present 2010), the volume # and the issue #. This is a return to the format formerly used some 
years ago on previous Newsletters which last ended with the Volume 16 Issue 1. In a given year the 
volume number remains the same but each new copy within that year will be given a sequential 
issue number. There are generally three issues of the Newsletter per year. 
 
GCHS Web Site 
 
Members and non-members are encouraged to visit the GCHS web site at http://greenehistory.org to 
view our site’s updates. To do so go to “News” at the left of the home page then click on “Updates”. 
A very big thank you goes to our volunteer Web Master Ron Mosher for his work on the web site. 
 



President’s Message 
 
 
Greetings to all. As I write this we are once more in a snow and sunshine scene, surely one that 
brings back memories to older members of when such weather was more commonplace. If you 
have family photos of earlier winter weather in Greene, we would love to have copies of them to 
add to our growing photo collection. 
 
This is a momentous letter for me because, thanks to the generosity of one South River family, 
this Society is on the verge of great change. On December 7th  last year, Society member 
Linwood A. Rhodes passed away in Alexandria, leaving his wife Barbara, sister Ethyle Cole 
Giuseppe and cousin Bobby Rhodes. You may remember Ethyle’s 1936 High School 
Salutatorian letter, which we published in an earlier newsletter. Linwood remembered it, and 
decided to help the Society to help the County by leaving us a substantial bequest – a large 
portion of the proceeds of the sale of his South River farm. He was a keen hunter and fisherman 
from boyhood, as well as an avid gardener and grower of orchids, and asks only that we make 
available a room in which to display his wildlife and outdoors collection, and a meeting room for 
public use. In a serendipitous occurrence, Piedmont Virginia Community College and Fried 
Companies, who are anxious to bring classroom space to Greene, were in talks regarding the 2nd 
floor of the Library/JABA building – but without needing the whole space. A small committee of 
this Society is now in talks with PVCC/Fried representative Ken Lawson and the County 
Administration to see if we can become the 2nd tenant of the upper floor. Wow!!!! While no 
formal agreements have yet been made, and of course recognizing that this will take quite some 
time to come to fruition, all I can say is – watch this space. As you can imagine, my wish list for 
what we could do keeps me awake at night. We would appreciate your thoughts and suggestions 
and we will keep you informed as developments take place. 
 
Now, coming down from the stratosphere - as usual at this time of year, I have a few dates to 
remind you of; but the first of these is a library program, not one of our own. On Saturday March 
20th, beginning at 4pm, the Greene County Library in Stanardsville is holding a ‘Festival of the 
Book’ program (the only location outside Charlottesville/Albemarle to do so) that will mark the 
75th Anniversary of the making of the Shenandoah National Park. Katy Powell, a Madison 
County native and professor at Virginia Tech, will talk about 'Answer at Once,' her edited 
collection of letters written by families who were displaced from their homes when the Park was 
formed. Katy’s first book on the Park is The Anguish of Displacement. Our annual spring dinner 
is the following day, March 21st, at the Rosebrook Inn; details are elsewhere in the newsletter. 
And our Annual Meeting is on April 25th, at the Court house, at 4pm. We are also planning to 
commemorate the founding of the Park.  
 
I hope to see many of you at one or all of these events, 
 
Jackie Pamenter 
 
 
 




